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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Homework 
 
At Looe Community Academy we believe that homework is essential to successful study and is set regularly 
for all students.  The reason we do this is so that students are encouraged to develop independent study, 
practise skills learnt in class, extend areas of study and involve parents and carers in their child’s learning. 
 
All your child’s homework can be viewed on the Show my Homework website which can be accessed using 
a link in the homework area of the parent/carers area of the academy website.  New Year 7 students have 
been issued logins through their tutors.  If your child has subsequently forgotten their login details they 
should see Mrs Jones.  Your child is also issued with a planner at the start of each year to support them in 
their organisation. 
 
Please can you support your child by encouraging regular study time at home and try to ensure there are 
suitable conditions for learning.  Your child may need help to organise their time to their best advantage so 
that things are not all left to the last minute or even forgotten. 
 
Homework Club is available every day to support your child with their homework tasks.  After school this is 
held in the library for Key Stage 4 students and in room 006 for Key Stage 3 students.  Homework Club runs 
from 3.15pm to 4.15pm every school day.  Sometimes this is not convenient due to travel and so we also 
have a Homework Club that runs at lunchtime in room DT8 on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
 
Do let us know if there are problems with homework that you cannot resolve.  Perhaps your child seems to 
be doing too much, or not enough, or is finding it too easy or too difficult.  Contact the class teacher in the 
first instance, who will be glad to help.  Email contacts are available on the academy website should you 
find this more convenient. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 Mr Scott Yalden  
 Acting Headteacher 
 


